
 
 
 

IMPORTANT – SAVE THESE DATES 
 

Nursery 
 
Nursery will be having Christmas Festivals on Thursday 12th 
December, in the Nursery classroom, at 10.30am. 
 
Reception and KS1 Production 
 
 Reception, Y1 & Y2’s Christmas play will take place on Monday 9th,   
Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December at 1.30pm in the 
school hall.  Please note that there will be NO evening 
performances.  Therefore, if parents need time off work to be 
able to attend, I would suggest that this is sorted now.  Please 
also note, that due to the limitation on numbers in our school hall, 
families will only be entitled to one ticket per performance (although 
a waiting list for additional tickets will be kept). 
 
Please note that parents who need to bring babies or toddlers 
will only be able to attend the MONDAY AFTERNOON 
PERFORMANCE.   This is to ensure that other families are not 
disturbed and that numbers are in line with regulations. 
 
 
KS2 Production 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6’s   production will take place on Monday 16th 
December at 6.00p.m in church All KS2 children are expected to 
attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


